

ATTN: London Middlesex Community Housing Board of Directors and the City of London.

Subject: Letter of Resignation

C/O LMCH 5C5- 1299 Oxford St. E London, ON N5Y 4W5

FROM: John Corboy

**TO**: LMCH Board of Directors:

It is with regret that I submit my written resignation as a Board Member of the LMCH Board of Directors, effective May 9, 2024. Given the change in my role within the government, it borders on a conflict of interest to continue serving on the LMCH Board as I am representing a Deputy Minister and must be respectful and mindful of that.

I'm grateful for the time spent with the board and having the opportunity to work alongside such compassionate and caring people who want the best for tenants and the organization.

I'm especially grateful for your leadership and perspectives as we navigated through some challenging times.

I wish everyone the best and look forward to seeing LMCH continue to transform.

Much appreciation and respect.

Sincerely,

John Corboy,

CC: LMCH Board of Directors

City of London